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               Christmas Clubs are  
                    now available!  You may   

                     withdrawal it in person, 
call to have it mailed or transfer it to 

your checking account online. 
                

 

Open your checking account today.  There is 

no monthly service charge and no minimum 

balance to maintain.  We offer overdraft 

protection, debit cards, courtesy pay, home 
banking and bill pay.    

 

 

Be sure to check out our 
great loan rates.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Christmas Loans 
Now – Jan 30 

Up to $2000 for 12 months or up to $750 

for 12 months with no credit check.  

Restrictions apply to no credit check loan. 

 

 

 

 

 

STATEMENT 

VERIFICATION  
 

Please compare the balance shown with your 

records for Sep 30, 2025.                          

IF CORRECT, NO REPLY IS NECESSARY! 

 If the information is incorrect, please state 

any differences and mail directly to the 

following: Carr, Riggs & Ingram 

Attn: Emily Still 

1307 S First ST.  

Lufkin, TX  75901 

or email to the following: estill@CRIadv.com   
 

 

 

Our Annual Meeting will at the TLL 
Temple Library on October 28th from           

5 – 6:30 pm.   You must RSVP by Oct 24th  

to receive a chick fil a meal.   
 
 

Holiday Closings 
 

We will be closed the following days:  
 

Monday, October 13th for Columbus Day.  
 

Thursday & Friday, November 27th & 28th 
for Thanksgiving.      

 

Wednesday & Thursday, December 24th       
& 25th for Christmas.  The drive thru will 

open at 8 on Friday, December 26th.      
 

Thursday, January 1, 2026 for New Year’s.  
We will close at 2 pm on Wednesday, 

December 31st.  The drive thru will open at 
8 am on Friday, January 2nd.  

 

 

 

Holiday Skip-A-Payment 
 

Skip your October, November, December or January 

payment for a $50 fee per loan.  Print the form                           

off our website and return it by email, fax, or US 

mail.  You may also drop it by the office.   
 

 


